LUNCH GROUP

_

On 22nd February a group of nine ladies who like to lunch, met at the Bay Horse, Canal Head, Ulverston. The meal was excellent, the weather sunny and reasonable and the views of the estuary and the local swans were a pleasure for all of us. Most had not found this venue before and it is a well kept secret for an excellent meal in the conservatory, having lunch with plenty of choices and a lovely backdrop of the estuary at Greenodd whilst we ate

On 26th April a group of ladies were taken to the Gilpin Bridge Inn for lunch which had been organised by Christine Fisher. The lunch was excellent with plenty of choices and very attentive staff. This photo was taken after we had eaten and we all had a smile on our faces.

Sandra Harding

LUNCH GROUP 2

Three more local hostelries have been visited by most members of the group since the last Newsletter - the Wheatsheaf at Brigsteer and the Anglers Arms at Haverthwaite. Lastly we were lucky to be at the Bay Horse Ulverston on one of the sunniest days of the summer and so were able to enjoy lovely food and the wonderful views of the estuary. And more good food to come.

Christine Patrick (chris.patrick@hotmail.com)